The Fifth Grade Scoop

SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2018

THANK YOU, PARENTS!

A special **thank you** to all the parents who plan to come out on Field Day to watch the students compete and to help out by chaperoning. We teachers could not run the events without help from parents like you. We all really appreciate your taking time from your schedule to be with us at school for the day. THANKS FOR GIV-ING OF YOUR TIME!! This is going to be a great day!



RCA'S FACEBOOK PAGE

Raleigh Christian Academy has a very active Facebook page where we share the latest events taking place. We post pictures, news, and announcements pertaining to K4-12th grade classes, sports, music, and other

extra-curricular activities. Please log on to www.facebook.com/raleighchristianacademy and "like" our page to keep up. Also, "like" d "share" posts that you enjoy on the

and "share" posts that you enjoy on the page. This helps spread the word about

UPCOMING EVENTS	
1	FIELD DAY — October 5
3	Beacon Baptist Church Anniversary Sunday — Oct. 14
4	First Quarter Ends — October 12
5	Elementary Music Assembly — October 11
6	Noon dismissal—October 15
7	Field Trip—October 18
8	Fifth Grade Cake Baking Contest — November 7

MEALS FOR THE MISSION

Raleigh Christian Academy is hosting <u>Meals for the Mission!</u>

We are excited about this event. The funds will be used to provide the Thanksgiving meal for the Durham Rescue Mission. The homeless will also hear the gospel and have the opportunity to make this the best day of their life! Our school will also benefit from funds raised.

Please consider becoming a fundraiser by following the text prompts to set up a page to send to your contacts. We need your help.

SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS NEEDED

Raleigh Christian Academy is in need of substitute teachers. On occasion, teachers are out due to illness, and we need willing parents who can step in and run the classroom day for the students. Parents interested in becoming a substitute teacher for any grade can contact Mrs. Castleberry. She will arrange for you to observe teachers in several classrooms as well as meet with those who will give important information. Please contact Mrs. Castleberry soon if you have an interest in this area.

Sept. & Oct. Birthdays

A very special HAPPY BIRTHDAY to...

Bralyn Williams—Sept. 11

Bradley Finch—Sept. 21

Rachel Cunningham—Oc

"Happy Birthday
To You!!"

FIELD TRIP!!

October 18th...Field Trip! We will be going to Simply Natural Creamery and Jersey Farm.

Our trip will include touring a milking barn and cow lounging barn, viewing a milk processing and packaging room, milking a simulated milking cow, and a free sample of ice cream. I've heard it's the best ice cream! We will also get to go on a hay

ride. :) Details for this trip will be sent home in a letter.

We are looking forward to this outing.
Parents are welcome to come along.



Math and Spelling Homework Passes

The following students received homework passes for earning an A+this week on their math test:

Rachel Cunningham
Ethan Davis
Briana Freeman
JC Griffis
Ciara Jones
Ib Ramirez-Pena
McGregor Strickland
Madison Walters

Congratulations students!

ANNIVERSARY SUNDAY

Pastor Rabon and the Beacon Baptist Church family would like to invite your family to "Anniversary Sunday" on October 14th. Whether you have attended a service before or have never been on a Sunday, we would love for you to be our guest. Services will be held at 10:00 A.M. and 6:00 P.M. Please make plans to attend!

5th Grade Cake Baking Contest

It is time to be in the kitchen making use of those cake baking ideas that have been floating around for the past few weeks. The contest is on Wednesday.

November 7. Each student is encouraged to participate.



Each cake may be baked with a parent's help. The size and flavor is up to the student. The student will be responsible for decorat-

ing his cake. Remember, students, all decorating should be done by you. Awards will be made for the following categories:

Best Looking

Most Creative

Happy Decorating!

BOOK-IT READING PROGRAM

The Book-it Reading Program sponsored by Pizza Hut is underway! If your student will spend just 20 minutes per night, 3 nights per week reading for pleasure, they will qualify for the monthly Pizza Hut certificate good for a FREE personal pan pizza from Pizza Hut. The goal is 4 hours per month. Just sign and return the BOOK-IT note sent home in your child's test folder to receive a certificate for the month!

GO FIFTH GRADE!!